
09/01/2024 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

Notice of Industrial Action plus Reminder of Upcoming Dates and Events 

I wish to inform you that the Department of Education, Employers and Sectoral Bodies have been 

notified by teaching unions of their intention to call on their members to participate in full day strike 

action on Thursday 18th January 2024.   The school will be closed for pupils on Thursday 18th January 

2024. 

Term 2: Reminder of Upcoming Dates and Events, as issued June 2023 

• Note slight change from original schedule re: Order of Events 8th / 9th February 2024 
 

DATE EVENT Summary of Closures / 

Attendance for Specific Year  

Thursday 18 January 2024 Full day Strike Action  School Closed for Pupils 

Friday 19th January 2024 /AM 

 

Year 10 Parent Teacher Meeting* 

9:30am-11:30am  

(Year 10 pupils attend with Parents) 

School Closed for Pupils  

*Year 10 only 

Friday 19th January 2024 / PM Staff Development  School Closed for Pupils  

Thursday 8th February 2024 

 

Subject Choices / Information Events* 

Year 10 (GCSE Options) 10:00am-12noon 

Year 12 (Post 16 Options) 1:15pm-3:15pm 

(Year 10 / Year 12 pupils attend with Parents) 

School Closed for Pupils  

* Year 10 only 

* Year 12 only 

 

Friday 9th February 2024 

 

Parent Teacher Meeting* 

Year 13: 9:30am-11:30am 

Year 8: 1:15pm-3:15pm 

(Year 13 / Year 8 pupils attend with Parents) 

School Closed for Pupils  

* Year 13 only 

* Year 8 only 

 

Monday 12th February 2024 

 

Parent Teacher Meeting* 

Year 14:  9:30am-11:30am 

Year 9:  1:15pm-3:15pm 

(Year 14 / Year 9 pupils attend with Parents) 

School Closed for Pupils 

* Year 14 only 

* Year 9 only 

 

Tue. 13th–Fri. 16th February  Mid-Term  School Closed for pupils 

Monday 19 February 2024 School re-opens All pupils return to school 

Monday 18 March 2024 St Patrick’s Day Holiday  School Closed for pupils 

Thursday 28 March–Friday 5 

April 2024 

Staff Development 28/03/24 

Easter Holiday 

School Closed for pupils 

Monday 8th April 2024 School re-opens All pupils return to school 

We are delighted to welcome our pupils back for a new term and new year.  We wish the girls and 

you, their families, many blessings for 2024.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S Cullinan (Principal) 
 


